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Top DEP Stories 
 
Meadville Tribune: DEP spraying for mosquitos across Crawford County 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/dep-spraying-for-mosquitos-across-crawford-
county/article 7840e172-f173-11eb-8f99-cbd9fe5f3f4b.html 
 
Times Observer: Officials warn of increased prevalence of ticks in area 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/07/officials-warn-of-increased-prevalence-of-
ticks-in-area/ 
 
Record Argus: Crawford Co. will spray against West Nile virus next week 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/crawford-co-will-spray-against-west-nile-virus-next-week/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Mosquito spraying set for today 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mosquito-spraying-set-for-today/article b74da329-b557-5fb5-
a41c-635dde02b2da.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Summit sewer plan cost draws criticism 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210730/NEWS01/210739998/-1/news01 
 
AP: Why It's So Hard And Expensive To Plug An Abandoned Well 
https://apnews.com/article/business-environment-and-nature-climate-change-
7392636504b2763de07ff4b3fe78710e  
 
AP: Forgotten Oil And Gas Wells Linger, Leaking Toxic Chemicals 
https://apnews.com/article/joe-biden-business-health-environment-and-nature-coronavirus-pandemic-
f04ac92a45b4e02392e86b618cc4ff03 
 
Public Herald: Investigation Uncovers Ohio Is “Illegally” Building Radioactive Mountains, Affecting 26 
Waterways 
https://publicherald.org/investigation-uncovers-ohio-is-illegally-building-radioactive-mountains-
affecting-26-waterways/ 
 
Public Herald: Under “Chief’s Orders” Ohio Operates a Radioactive Industry Off The Record 
https://publicherald.org/under-chiefs-orders-ohio-operates-a-radioactive-industry-off-the-record/ 
 
Scranton Times:  Scranton mayor, others call for bold federal investment in electric vehicle and clean 
transportation infrastructure 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-mayor-others-call-for-bold-federal-investment-in-
electric-vehicle-and-clean-transportation-infrastructure/article 101ba390-dd9e-55a1-8f28-
035469d9bd62.html 
 
Air 
 



Pennlive: We should all care about the air we breathe 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/08/we-should-all-care-about-the-air-we-breathe-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
WESA: Mon Valley On Pace For Twice As Many Hydrogen Sulfide Violations As Last Year 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-08-02/mon-valley-on-pace-for-twice-as-many-
hydrogen-sulfide-violations-as-last-year  
 
Post-Gazette: The importance of clean air 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2021/08/01/div-class-libPageBodyLinebreak-The-
importance-of-clean-air-div/stories/202108010058 
 
Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: Pa. Native’s Book Looks at ‘Global Odyssey of Migratory Birds,’ Challenges From 
Climate Change 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-natives-book-looks-at-global-odyssey-of-migratory-birds-
challenges-from-climate-change/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Guest Opinion: Global evidence links rise in extreme precipitation to human-
driven climate change 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/07/30/global-evidence-links-rise-extreme-
precipitation-human-driven-climate-change/5391362001/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Plan for state parks’ future holds promise for expanded recreation 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/plan-for-state-parks-future-holds-promise-for-expanded-
recreation/article 595dcf89-2774-5c37-b728-fa0e68cc0172.html 
 
Times Observer: Commission grant to expand Jakes trails 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/08/commission-grant-to-expand-jakes-trails/ 
 
Times Observer: Funds will help develop Storywalk Trail at Chapman 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/08/funds-will-help-develop-storywalk-trail-at-
chapman/ 
 
Times Observer: ANF seeking input on future of rec sites 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/07/anf-seeking-input-on-future-of-rec-sites/ 
 
Times Observer: Nonprofit preserves 528 acres of land in Southwest Twp 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/07/nonprofit-preserves-528-acres-of-land-in-
southwest-twp/ 
 
Times Observer: Commissioners approve bid for trail work 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/07/commissioners-approve-bid-for-trail-work/ 
 
Pennlive: DEP Approves Chrin Landfill’s Application for Expansion in Northampton County 



https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/07/new-access-road-opened-to-remote-spot-in-state-game-lands-
in-central-pennsylvania.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Tips for Maintaining Forest Property Lines 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/tips-for-maintaining-forest-property-
lines/article e6b815ab-4def-5112-b568-90a1c87e57f4.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Runners, hikers and mountain bikers give back by cleaning up Mount Penn along Skyline 
Drive 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/runners-hikers-and-mountain-bikers-give-back-by-cleaning-
up-mount-penn-along-skyline-drive/article 95682430-f264-11eb-8a63-6ff9e342d559.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Schuylkill River sojourners return year after year for fun and fellowship 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/schuylkill-river-sojourners-return-year-after-year-for-fun-
and-fellowship/article 1658b67c-f242-11eb-bc23-0fe2435a8cf1.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Good things happening for Pennsylvania anglers, Somerset Lake 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/sports/outdoors/2021/07/29/trout-season-pa-begin-first-
saturday-april-somerset-lake/5388707001/ 
 
WITF: Governor releases plan for Pennsylvania’s 121 state parks 
https://www.witf.org/2021/07/31/governor-releases-plan-for-pennsylvanias-121-state-parks/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Reports Of Illnesses In Songbirds Declining After Mysterious Disease Caused Dozens Of 
Deaths  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/07/31/reports-of-illnesses-in-songbirds-declining-after-
mysterious-disease-caused-dozens-of-deaths/  
 
WPXI: Audubon Society of Western Pennsylvania says it may be okay to put bird feeders back up soon 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/audubon-society-western-pennsylvania-says-it-may-be-okay-
put-bird-feeders-back-up-soon/YKAOCPAF4RF3BOQFZQ62D5P5IE/ 
 
AP: Governor releases plan for Pennsylvania’s 121 state parks 
https://apnews.com/article/lifestyle-health-arts-and-entertainment-environment-and-nature-
pennsylvania-462cbb54b80a8d9b086624c231204203 
 
Allegheny Front: How to Control the Pest Threatening the Future of Hemlock Trees 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-to-control-hemlock-wooly-adelgid-threatening-the-future-of-
hemlock-trees/  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pennsylvania among worst states in nation in outdoor economic value, says study 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/pennsylvania-among-worst-states-in-nation-in-outdoor-
economic-value-says-study/Content?oid=19915434 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Chip Minemyer | Local conservationists join fight against invasive bug species 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/chip-minemyer-local-conservationists-join-fight-against-invasive-bug-
species/article e2dad7c4-f130-11eb-b0cd-431beddd8e03.html  
 



Tribune-Review: State parks: More money needed for maintenance, improvements 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/state-parks-more-money-needed-for-maintenance-
improvements/ 
 
Tribune-Review: U.S. House passes legislation to support continued development of the 9/11 National 
Memorial Trail 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/u-s-house-passes-legislation-to-support-continued-
development-of-the-9-11-national-memorial-trail/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: What Pa. county has the most miles of hiking trails? | The Numbers Racket 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/what-pa-county-has-the-most-miles-of-hiking-
trails-the-numbers-racket/ 
 
Scranton Times: Local women recognized for environment involvement  
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/local-women-recognized-for-environment-
involvement/article 1bac921b-161c-5378-b5b9-5b162a1f0946.html 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Proposals for our energy future 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/proposals-for-our-energy-future-
letter/article 1f44646a-efdc-11eb-ac5c-374b6ae4e6e0.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Renewables overtake coal, but natural gas still dominates U.S. power generation 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/08/02/renewables-overtake-coal-but-natural-gas-still-
dominates-u-s-power-generation/ 
 
Post-Gazette: In climate push, federal reviews to nudge new infrastructure projects toward clean energy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2021/07/31/Climate-change-natural-gas-
transmission-infrastructure-Federal-Energy-Regulatory-Commission-FERC/stories/202107260086  
 
Post-Gazette: Cars are needed 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2021/08/01/Cars-are-needed/stories/202108010119 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Scranton Times: Old Forge scrapyard Owner Seeks Stay of Contempt Order 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/old-forge-scrapyard-owner-seeks-stay-of-contempt-
order/article 566c2d8e-872f-5ceb-9dd9-3f269a5964a4.html 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: Other Voices: Biden infrastructure plan targets state’s coal communities 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2021/08/01/Other-Voices-Biden-infrastructure-plan-
targets-state-s-coal-communities-Deb-Haaland/stories/202108010011 
 
Oil and Gas 
 



Pennlive: Take real problems seriously 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/07/take-real-problems-seriously-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pennsylvania has a methane problem | Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/pennsylvania-wolf-fracking-methane-greenhouse-gas-
climate-change-20210730.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Raccoon baiting starts today in Allegheny County 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/08/raccoon-baiting-starts-today-in-allegheny-county/ 
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: Why food waste is a major issue in the United States 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/07/why-food-waste-is-a-major-issue-in-the-united-states-
opinion.html 
 
WTAJ: Altoona community clean-up in need of volunteers 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/altoona-community-clean-up-in-need-of-
volunteers/ 
 
Water 
 
Titusville Herald: Oil Creek Crawford talks flood damage and relief with county officials 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/article 209d5fa6-efe6-11eb-9471-abfbee563d5a.html 
 
WICU-TV: Boil Water Advisory Lifted in Harborcreek Township 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44422255/boil-water-advisory-lifted-in-harborcreek-township 
 
Lebtown.com: Route 419 in Cornwall to see 3-day detour for flood control work 
https://lebtown.com/2021/08/02/route-419-in-cornwall-to-see-3-day-detour-for-flood-control-work/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Addressing Nuisance Aquatic Plant and Algae Problems in Pond Water 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm life/conservation/addressing-nuisance-aquatic-plant-and-
algae-problems-in-pond-water/article 870e96c7-f442-5ae7-a348-87e0615d9d1f.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Planners support waterline funding 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/07/planners-support-waterline-funding/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. fire officials ask people to be aware of wildfire risk 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/08/02/pa-fire-officials-ask-people-to-be-aware-of-
wildfire-risk/ 
 
FOX43: Freshwater mussels: unsung heroes of the Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/freshwater-mussels-endangered-chesapeake-bay-
watershed-pennsylvania/521-7174ff09-b6db-4dd0-b0a4-06b3547e7792 
 



Lebtown.com: Route 419 in Cornwall to see 3-day detour for flood control work 
https://lebtown.com/2021/08/02/route-419-in-cornwall-to-see-3-day-detour-for-flood-control-work/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Addressing Nuisance Aquatic Plant and Algae Problems in Pond Water 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm life/conservation/addressing-nuisance-aquatic-plant-and-
algae-problems-in-pond-water/article 870e96c7-f442-5ae7-a348-87e0615d9d1f.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Planners support waterline funding 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/07/planners-support-waterline-funding/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. fire officials ask people to be aware of wildfire risk 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/08/02/pa-fire-officials-ask-people-to-be-aware-of-
wildfire-risk/ 
 
FOX43: Freshwater mussels: unsung heroes of the Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/freshwater-mussels-endangered-chesapeake-bay-
watershed-pennsylvania/521-7174ff09-b6db-4dd0-b0a4-06b3547e7792 
 
Mon Valley Independent: McKeesport water advisory altered 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/07/mckeesport-water-advisory-altered/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Research in the Region | 'An unforgettable experience': UPJ professor, team probe 
flooding risks in Conemaugh watershed 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local news/research-in-the-region-an-unforgettable-experience-upj-
professor-team-probe-flooding-risks-in-conemaugh/article e26d0810-e88f-11eb-91b3-
c7c5f40abab4.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Peters Township Sanitary Authority update addresses potential for future 
development 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/peters-township-sanitary-authority-update-addresses-
potential-for-future-development/article a295fd00-951b-57f7-8677-2e589a37968c.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Waterways need protection 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2021/08/01/letter-editor-waterways-need-
protection/5428993001/ 
 
Times News: Jim Thorpe residents protest dam removal  
https://www.tnonline.com/20210521/jim-thorpe-residents-protest-dam-removal/ 
 
Scranton Times: Community data collectors play key role in Lake Wallenpaupack water monitoring 
program 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/community-data-collectors-play-key-role-in-lake-
wallenpaupack-water-monitoring-program/article 0ba25562-d673-53f5-9b28-60b2fd11b239.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Mysterious songbird illness may be in decline 



https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mysterious-songbird-illness-may-be-in-decline/article f003f682-
65cb-502c-90bf-f22f0141b579.html 
 
KDKA Radio: Preliminary data indicates EF-1 tornado touched down in Fayette County 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/ef-1-tornado-touched-down-in-fayette-county 
 
Daily American: Park manager says an EF-1 tornado hit Somerset County this week 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2021/07/29/wind-rain-and-sighted-funnel-cloud-fills-
sky-above-somerset-county-possible-tornado/5419533001/ 
 
Tribune-Review: EF1 tornado hit along Fayette-Westmoreland border, weather service confirms 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/nws-investigating-possible-tornado-near-fayette-
westmoreland-border/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: A portion of Greene County road to close for slide repairs 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/a-portion-of-greene-county-road-to-close-for-slide-
repairs/article 7e3fc3b8-f169-11eb-90e1-27e23d0a2a10.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Norwin grads 'reimagine Monroeville Mall' as more environmentally friendly 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/norwin-grads-reimagine-monroeville-mall-as-more-
environmentally-friendly/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Gov. Tom Wolf: Strategic investments in Appalachia help make Pa. best place to live, 
work, play 
https://triblive.com/opinion/gov-tom-wolf-strategic-investments-in-appalachia-help-make-pa-best-
place-to-live-work-play/ 
 
Post-Gazette: With historic infrastructure deal, will Dems let perfect be the enemy of the good?  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2021/08/01/Infrastructure-deal-Congress-transit-
roads-bridges-Conor-Lamb-Mike-Doyle-Joe-Biden/stories/202108010049 
 
Scranton Times: Local women recognized for environment involvement 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/local-women-recognized-for-environment-
involvement/article 1bac921b-161c-5378-b5b9-5b162a1f0946.html 


